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Board of Directors Meeting Minutes 

Present –Jeff Reynolds, Kip Penney (Knox), Mike Berry (Thorndike), Meredith 

Coffin(Freedom), Dave McDaniel(Jackson), Paige Ziegler(Montville), Robert Hogg(Troy), Don 

Pendleton(Dixmont), Brian Gaudet(Unity) 

Guest - Jon Benda  

 

February 15, 2018 

Meeting began at 7:00pm 

 

Motion made to approve the January 2018 minutes. Motion passed. 

 

Ag Plastics meeting went well. The center could play a role with some infrastructure changes. 

Storage for unbaled material would be necessary. 

 

Opportuniy to work with UMO as part of an ag pesticide container program. We may be able to 

be a collection site for the project. The material pays 0.20$ per pound. Could be an income 

stream. 

 

Discussion of the 1,3,7 plastics stream.  

 

Motion made to approve option B to send plastics 1,3-7 with Sullivans to Eco Maine, 

additionally the managers will decide the best way to ship glass. Motion passed. 

 

Motion made to roll over our capital improvement fund CD for 6 Months. Motion passed.  

 

Motion made to adjourn. Motion passed. Meeting ended at 9:02pm. 
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